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Town of Hilton Head Island 
TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

Tuesday, June 29, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
MEETING MINUTES 

Present from Town Council: John J. McCann, Mayor; Bill Harkins, Mayor Pro-Tempore; David Ames, 
Tamara Becker, Alex Brown, Tom Lennox, Glenn Stanford, Council Members 
Present from Town Staff: Marc Orlando, Town Manager; Josh Gruber, Deputy Town Manager; Shawn 
Colin, Senior Advisor to the Town Manager; Angie Stone, Assistant Town Manager; Jennifer Ray, 
Capital Projects Manager; Jeff Buckalew, Interim Director of Public Projects & Facilities/Chief Engineer; 
John Troyer, Finance Director; Darrin Shoemaker, Traffic/Transportation Engineer; Krista Wiedmeyer, 
Town Clerk 

 
1. Call to Order 
Mayor McCann called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. By way of roll call, attendance of all 
members of Town Council was affirmed. 
2. FOIA Compliance: Public notification of this meeting has been published, posted, and 

distributed in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act and the 
requirements of the Town of Hilton Head Island. 

3. Review and Discussion of the William Hilton Parkway Gateway Corridor 
Project Local Planning and Design Concepts. 

Mr. Orlando opened the discussion, making brief opening remarks. He said the Town is 
seeking improved functionality and to collectively establish a consensus. Mr. Orlando said that 
the SCDOT has done a great job, operating within the required state and federal guidelines. 
He said Mr. Colin is doing a great job leading the project, working closing with him, MKSK, 
the community, and various stakeholders. 
Mr. Colin concurred with Mr. Orlando about the SCDOT before introducing Brain Kinzelman 
with MKSK, Inc. 
Mr. Kinzelman gave a presentation discussing the different options his team had come up 
with. He reviewed information received from the various meetings and also complimented the 
work the SCDOT has done. Mr. Kinzelman answered questions posed by the members of 
Town Council. Upon conclusion of the discussion from Town Council, Mayor McCann opened 
up the discussion to members of public. 
4. Adjournment 
By unanimous vote, the meeting adjourned at 11:31 a.m. 

Approved: July 20, 2021 
  
Krista M. Wiedmeyer, Town Clerk 

  
John J. McCann, Mayor 


